

Welcome to the first edition of the Friends of South Bersted newsletter. We are similar to a PTA but we're happy for anyone with connections to the school, not just parents to join in and help out. We'll use this short newsletter to keep you up to date with what we've been doing, what we have planned and how you can support us.



CHRISTMAS 2022

>>> Dec 2022

We built a fantastic Christmas grotto where the children received a chocolate selection box from Father Christmas. Thanks to V2 radio for the bunnies! We also provided Christmas crackers for the children to enjoy as part of their Christmas lunch. Thanks to your support, we raised an £742 from incredible the Christmas raffle which we'll use to further fund events at school.

EASTER PLANS

Mar 2023

We will support the school at the Easter Fair after-school on Thursday 30th March. There will be face painting, Easter crafts, a cake stall and a chocolate tombola along with pupils promoting the Eco Club and Fair Trade. Enter the raffle for a chance to win 2 Festival of tickets Speed and our spectacular Easter hamper!



You can help us by donating cakes on Thursday 30th March at the IT suite when you drop your children off.

We'll also be providing each child with an Easter egg which they'll receive after the Easter hunt. Thanks Tesco Bognor Regis for donating some of the Easter eggs!

AIM FOR 2023



2023

As well as supporting and funding various activities for the children throughout the year, we are aiming to provide the school with a new stage for the hall. We'll keep you up-to-date on our progress to our target via this newsletter and our board in the school.



CAN YOU HELP?



There are many ways you can help the Friends of South Bersted which in turn will directly benefit the children at our school.

Download the Easy Fundraising App on your phone and use this when you make purchases online at many major retailers. For each transaction, the Friends of South Bersted receive a percentage which helps us in our continued support of the school. Find out more information and sign up at www.easyfundraising.org.uk

We are always looking for keen volunteers. If you have some spare time and could offer some help, we'd love you to join the team. We meet on the first Monday of each month at 2pm in the IT suite at school.